
From: BETTY STRAWDER [mailto:bettystrawder@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 5:09 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY 
 
I live along the Columbia River in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community, I love it here, I 
retired here. 
Please remove Hayden Island Bikeway from The Comprehensive Plan Transportation System Plan 
( tsp)   
If not removed  from the plan,  bikeway will detroy 122 homes. 
When these homes are gone , our whole community fold because of lost revenue to landowners 
 
This is a bad plan  and the bikeway needs to be a street bike path, and not a path  along the river 
 
 
BETTY AND SAM STRAWDER 
1503 N HAYDEN ISLAND DR 
LOT 18 
 


